
CHP to conduct DUI checkpoint
in S. Tahoe
The  California  Highway  Patrol  will  conduct  a  sobriety
checkpoint  on  July  6  in  South  Lake  Tahoe.

The two possible locations are Highway 89 north of Highway 50
or Highway 50 between Al Tahoe and Ski Run boulevards.

The checkpoint will be staffed by officers who are trained in
the detection of alcohol and/or drug impaired drivers.

Funding for this program was provided by a grant from the
California Office of Traffic Safety, through the Business,
Transportation and Housing Agency.
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